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April Birthdays 
Happy birthday to the following Valley members in April:  Emma DeJong, Carson Morse, Anne Tidler, 
Abigail Weidner, Linda Byrley, Sherrie Martin, Josie Fleetwood, Jim Marshall, Hunter Mossbrucker, 
Elizabeth Christie, and Steve Smoot.  
 
April Meeting/Fairgrounds Clean up Day  
The meeting/clean up day will be held at the fairgrounds to clean up before the practice show. 
CLEAN UP DAY IS SCHEDULED FOR Tuesday, April 10th at 7pm.  Please come help get the 
grounds ready for 2018 if you are available!  
 
Practice Show 
The first Valley Riders show of the 2018 season will be April 29th.  This is the annual practice show. 
It is a great way to get your horse out and warm up before the show season.  There will be fun 
classes as well like Sloppy Showmanship!  This show doesn’t count for club year end points.  Please 
let Barb West know if you would like to work some of your required hours at this show.  
 
Membership Forms 
Please make sure to keep sending in 2018 membership forms.  After March 1​st​, a $5 LATE FEE 
DOES NOW APPLY.  No memberships or payments will be accepted after July 8​th​.  
 
Other Valley Happenings 
Congrats to Valley Riders on our Top 10 AQHA Introductory Show in 2017! 
 
Do you have any news (weddings, special anniversaries, illnesses, passings, etc.) that you would like 
posted in “Other Valley Happenings”?  If so, please email Stephanie Dunn at 
stephaniejane97@hotmail.com​, ​or call 317-313-1445 
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